
September 17, 2021

Mr. Steve L. Howard
Spaceport Camden Project Lead
P.O. Box 99
Woodbine, GA 31569

Dear Mr. Howard:

America Aerospace would like to express our interest as a potential business partner in the success 
and future of Camden Spaceport as necessary infrastructure for commercial aerospace.   America 
Aerospace and the Camden Spaceport is an important contribution to providing opportunities for 
aerospace industry's highly skilled and high paying jobs as our company endeavors in the evolving 
commercial space exploration and mining industry.  

Please see the attached America Aerospace Space Mining program executive summary.

America Aerospace plans to create 7,000 plus aerospace jobs for this effort over the next decade 
and beyond.  A new commercial spaceport is the only way forward for expanding private 
aerospace  industry growth, uninhibited by the crowded launch schedule at the Kennedy Space 
Center.

Thank you for your efforts in providing such critical infrastructure necessary to private companies 
such as ours with the Camden Spaceport.  We look forward to working with the Camden 
Spaceport and your communities in the Coastal Region of Southeast Georgia.

Best regards,
 

Richard M. Davis
 
Richard M. Davis
Chairman & CEO
AMERICA AEROSPACE, INC..

AMERICA AEROSPACE
704 King Street, Suite 500

Wilmington, Delaware19899
(828) 246-4366
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